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Teacher: Mrs Cains / Mrs Gilbey/ 
Miss Bryan Subject: Maths Date: 12/10/18 

 

Task/Expectation: 

We can’t quite believe that it is almost half term, the time seems to have flown by 
and most of the children are now very settled in our class. We look forward to 
meeting you at our forthcoming parents’ evenings in the final week of this half 
term (details soon to follow) when we can discuss with you how your child has 
adjusted to the transition from Key Stage 1 to 2. 

You may be aware that Year 3 will be performing at our forthcoming Harvest 
service in St Peter’s church on the morning of Friday 19th October. We will be 
singing a song about the colours of fruit and vegetables and hope that many of 
you will be able to attend the service. 

In maths this week, the children have been mentally adding numbers together 
using the partitioning method (separating the tens and the ones) For homework 
this week, we would like the children to complete the tasks on the attached 
sheet. We would like all children to begin with set A and then work through 
to complete as many questions as they are able (set C bridges through one 
hundred) 

Nearly all of the children are remembering to bring their yellow times table book 
to school for their test on Wednesdays – thank you for your support with this. We 
are also working on specific times tables in maths sessions, the target this half 
term is for all children to know the multiples of the three times table forwards and 
backwards with confidence. 

Wednesday is also library day for our class. It would be really helpful if your child 
could remember their book on this day if they are ready to change it. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and kind comments. We look forward to 
seeing you in church next Friday and also the following week at parents’ evening.  

 

Please return homework by: Friday 19th October 2018 

 

• Thank you for helping your child with their work. 
• Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 
• If you would like to make any comments please do so in the work diary or by letter, phone or 

personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response. 
 


